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MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Security

SUBJECT : Commendation

1. The Committee on the Security of Headquarters Building in a
series of twelve meetings between May and August 1969 conducted a
detailed study and analysis of each facet of security of the Headquarters
Building. I know that considerable time and effort were given to pre-
paration of the detailed briefings, supplemental studies and reports,

. ‘ contributions to the formal report and implementation of the recommended
corrective measures. I am appreciative of the efforts and contribution
made by your staff to this important piece of business. Although I am
sure that many of your staff have worked on this project, my attention

has been drawn particularly to these officers:

Werlihy, John F.

2. 1 would appreciate it if you would pass this commendation on to the
individuals concerned. Copies of this commendation have been forwarded
to the Office of Personnel for inclusion in the Official Personnel File of.
each of the above officers.

R. L. Bannerman
Deputy Director
foxr Support
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